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CNMC Produced More Than One Metric Tonne1 Of Gold Bullion2 At Sokor Gold 
Project Since Gold Production Commenced In July 2010  
 

 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of CNMC Goldmine Holdings Limited (“CNMC” or the 
“Company”) is delighted to report that the Company’s Sokor Gold Project has produced another 
record for a single gold pour of 2,586.75 ounces of gold doré bars3. Compared to the previous 
record of 2,314.42 ounces as reported in the Company’s announcement dated 28 February 2014, 
this is an increase of approximately 11.7% over the last single gold pour in February 2014. 
   
With yesterday’s production of 2,586.75 ounces of gold doré bars, the Company’s Sokor Gold 
Project in the State of Kelantan, Malaysia, has to date produced more than one metric tonne of 
gold bullion since gold production commenced in July 2010. This is another significant milestone 
for the project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                           
1 One metric tonne is equivalent to 32,150.75 troy ounces  

2 Refined gold with gold purity equivalent or above 99.9% 

3 A crude gold, silver bullion, usually produced at the mine site which is then sent to a refiner where the silver and 

   gold are parted and the gold is refined to commercial-grade gold bullion 
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   Group photo of our team at Sokor Gold Project 

 
    Source: CNMC 

 
 
By Order of the Board 

 
Lim Kuoh Yang 
Chief Executive Officer  
 
18 July 2014 
 
This announcement has been prepared by CNMC Goldmine Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
and its contents have been reviewed by PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte Ltd (the “Sponsor”) 
for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the 
“SGX-ST”). The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this announcement and 
has not drawn on any specific technical expertise in its review of this announcement. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST 
assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the correctness of any 
of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Mark Liew, Managing Director, Corporate Finance, at 
20 Cecil Street, #21-02 Equity Plaza, Singapore 049705, telephone (65) 6229 8088. 


